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9th March 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

On Tuesday 21st March your child will be representing school in a choral speaking 

event to be held at Oldham Coliseum. We will be performing during the morning 

session which runs from 11:15am to 12:30pm. 

 

Parents are welcome to watch the session; a voluntary donation may be requested 

for by the Rotary Club, who are organising the event. 

 

As we will be returning to school after dinner, your child will need to bring a packed 

lunch. 

 

Please return the permission slip below, to school, by Friday 17th March, along with 

the £2.50 to cover transport costs. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss V Payne 

Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KNOWSLEY JUNIOR SCHOOL ACKNOWLEDGEMNT SLIP 

CHORAL SPEAKING 21st MARCH 2017 

 

From ___________________________             To   Mrs Dearden 

Parent /Guardian 

 

Child’s name ___________________        Class Teacher 

_______________________ 

 

I confirm my child will/will not be* participating at the choral speaking event on 

Tuesday 21st March.  

(*delete as applicable) 

 

I enclose £2.50 for transport costs. 

 

Signed _______________________ 

http://www.knowsley.oldham.sch.uk/


 

 

Parent/Guardian 


